From: Board Of Supervisors

To: Jesseka Rodriguez

Subject: FW: SO PROUD OF YOU ALL and our precious, inclusive and protective County!
Date: Thursday, January 30, 2025 9:55:34 AM

----- Original Message-----

From: Molly Ording

Sent: Thursday, January 30, 2025 9:21 AM

To: Board Of Supervisors <boardofsupervisors@santacruzcountyca.gov>

Subject: SO PROUD OF YOU ALL and our precious, inclusive and protective County!

*#**CAUTION:This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from
unknown senders or unexpected email. ****

Dear Supervisors!

Please accept our very deeply felt appreciation & admiration for your strong and clear message regarding our
County’s values and your/our determination to protect them!

I am always so grateful and proud to be a resident of this amazing County but now, even more-so, in the face of this
recent stream Of hate and intolerance emanating from the White House! We are gratefully counting on your
continued strength, resilience and determination. Let us all rededicate ourselves and our actions to protecting our
freedoms and the freedoms of those among us who have struggled to live in peace and privacy and prosperity!!!
May it ever be so! Thank you so much!

Most sincerely,
MOLLY & MICKEY ORDING

Capitola, Ca. 95010

Sent from my iPhone





